CONFEDERATION OF AUSTRALIAN MOTOR SPORT



from the Office of the President

110 Bayswater Road Rushcutters Bay New South Wales Australia 2011

LDS/ja

October 18, 1971

Mr. Kiyoshi Takagishi,
President,
Automobile Journalists Assn.Of Japan,

TOKYO. JAPAN.

My dear Mr. Takagishi,

I was indeed delighted to receive your kind letter of 11 September, 1971, from your member Mr. Okazaki.

I know Mr. Okazaki has returned to Japan now and believe that he will give a faithful and impartial report on the Southern Cross Rally. He gave a very good impression of Japanese journalistic standard to all who met him.

Thank you again for your kind wishes, and our best wishes to you and your Association.

Yours sincerely,

L. 45. Stewart,

President